
From: Charlie Henry - NOAA Federal <charlie.henry@noaa.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, October 3, 2018 12:38 PM 
To: Sams, Michael K CIV <Michael.K.Sams@uscg.mil> 
Cc: Paige Doelling - NOAA Federal <paige.doelling@noaa.gov> 
Subject: [Non-DoD Source] Re: STCZAC: Surface Washing Agent Preauthorization Request 

 

Hi Mike, 

From what I read in the pre-authorization application and the attached letters from NMFS, everything looks 

good from a DOC/NOAA prospective.  It would appear that all is in-line with the original scope approved by 

the RRT for the use of surface-washing agents.  I would only state a reminder that should there be an 

unexpected endangered species issue or marine mammal issue, emergency consultation would be required.  Our 

collective experience following these protocols have not created any such issues in the past, but I have learned 

over the years that there are no absolutes and to never to say never.   No additional letter from me is 

required.  This email provides you my agreement with the good work done by all through the area committee 

process.  Paige has covered with the EFH and ESA memos from NOAA NMFS.  We should be good.  Thank 

you and take care, 

Charlie   

 

From: Sams, Michael K CIV 

Sent: Wednesday, September 19, 2018 5:15 PM 

To: Ronnie Crossland - USEPA (Crossland.Ronnie@epa.gov)  

<Crossland.Ronnie@epa.gov>; 'Smith, Monica' <smith.monica@epa.gov>;  

charlie.henry@noaa.gov; Stephen_Spencer@ios.doi.gov; 'Jimmy.A.Martinez'  

<Jimmy.A.Martinez@GLO.TEXAS.GOV> 

Cc: mason.steve@epa.gov; Peterson, Todd M CIV <Todd.M.Peterson@uscg.mil>;  

Karolien.Debusschere@la.gov 

Subject: STCZAC: Surface Washing Agent Preauthorization Request 

 

Good Evening, 

 

Pls review and provide feedback on attached SWA preapproval request from Sector Corpus Christi.  This is 

modelled after the successful request from Sector Houston-Galveston in Oct 2014. 

 

Pls let me know if I can answer any questions.  Once I receive your approvals (DOC, DOI and EPA) I'll inform 

Sector Corpus Christi so that they can sign/date the attached memo (currently in draft pending key RRT-6 

agency review/approval). 

 

Note: Jimmy Martinez, TGLO, fully endorses this request.  He'll send a letter endorsement tomorrow. 

 

V/r, 

 

Mike Sams 

504-671-2234 (o) 

281-881-6193 (c) 

Michael.K.Sams@uscg.mil 
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